ORWELL PAST, PRESENT & FUTURE

Neighbourhood Plan — Update

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our survey on what was important to them in
Orwell and talked to us at the stalls at the pannier markets in June and July. We received
95 responses in total and what you told us gives us a great start in starting to build a
Neighbourhood Plan.

We'll now be going through the results in detail, categorizing them, and then the fun
begins as we'll start to ask detailed questions about specific categories e.g. housing.
We'll do this in a variety of ways to reach as many of you as possible, so please keep an
eye out for details in the Orwell News email, the Bulletin, or the occasional poster in the
village shop.

We're also starting to look at funding as some aspects of developing the Neighbourhood

Plan will require help from specialists. The good news is that grants are available for
these parts.

To help us manage funding and expenditure, we'd love for someone from Orwell to join
the Steering Group as a volunteer bursar. If this is something you’d be interested in,
please get in touch with us at Info@orwellneighbourhoodplan.co.uk




